CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
FILIPINLER BASKONSOLOSLUGU ISTANBUL

Bouaiing g piLPe® BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

21 February 2024
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee of the Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines in Istanbul, as
contained in its BAC Resolution No. 10-2024 dated 21 February 2024, the
procurement of regular and emergency service coverage for Posts two (2)
photocopying machines the Lexmark CX921DE, in the amount of Six Hundred Fifty
US Dollars (650.00 USD), without tax and inclusive of other lawful charges, is
hereby awarded to your company.

Very truly yours, /

L

NE-C. MANANQUIL
o] General and Agting
Head of the Procuring Entity

Conforme:

Emsa Bilgisayar Teknolojileri Lexmark Yetkili Servis
Asagi Dudullu, Bulut Sk. No:80, 34768
Dudullu/Umraniye/istanbul

Esentepe Mahallesi, Buyukdere Caddesi No: 171, Metrocity A Blok, 13. Kat, Istanbul, Turkiye
Tel. No. +90 212 339 0630, Faks No: +90 212 339 0659
Websitesi: https://istanbulpcg.dfa.gov.ph/; Eposta: istanbul.pcg@dfa.gov.ph



CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
FILIPINLER BASKONSOLOSLUGU ISTANBUL

ouLing g PPN BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED

21 February 2024
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award of 21 February 2024
issued by the undersigned for the Consulate General of the Republic of the
Philippines, your company is hereby given this Notice to Proceed for the
procurement of regular and emergency service coverage for Post's two (2)
photocopying machines the Lexmark CX921DE, in the amount of Six Hundred Fifty
US Dollars (650.00 USD), without tax and inclusive of other lawful charges.

Very truly yours, /

Conforme:

Emsa Bilgisayar Teknolojileri Lexmark Yetkili Servis
Asagi Dud_t_JIIu, Bqut_Sk. No:80, 34768
Dudullu/Umraniye/istanbul

Esentepe Mahallesi, Blyikdere Caddesi No: 171, Metrocity A Blok, 13. Kat, istanbul, Turkiye
Tel. No. +90 212 339 0630, Faks No: +90 212 339 0659
Websitesi: https://istanbulpcg.dfa.gov.ph/; Eposta: istanbul.pcg@dfa.gov.ph



